
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 
MONITORING COMMITTEE OF THE IRBA: ACADEMIC VACANCIES 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

Johannesburg / 21 February 2022 

 

The IRBA hereby calls for nominations onto its Monitoring Committee as per the attached 
advert.  
 
This is a subcommittee of the Education Training and Professional Development Committee, 
responsible for the monitoring of accredited professional bodies.  

Applicants are required to have experience and interest in the field of education, training and the 
professional development of professional accountants and auditors, and/or accreditation and 
monitoring of professional bodies/organisations.  

The required skills and experience for the two vacancies are for practising academics. 

Please submit your application to nkater@irba.co.za by Friday 4 March 2022.  

 
 

Nadine Kater 

Director: Education and Transformation  
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